
 

 

The City of Greensboro and Guilford County Schools have 

partnered to plant trees at local public schools.  Sixty-five trees 

were planted at Dudley High School on NC Arbor Day, March 

17th.  The community came out in full force—members of City 

Council, Board of Education, City of Greensboro, and 

Community Volunteers, along with students and staff--to make 

Dudley an even more beautiful place for future generations!   

 

 

 


